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reverson@powdermountain.com

From: reverson@powdermountain.com

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 2:49 PM

To: 'Rick Everson'

Subject: Narrative

This request is for an amendment to the Master Signage Plan that was approved by the Ogden Valley Planning 

Commission on 2/24/15 (Project File Number DR#2014-13).  The a0ached site plan is requested to be added to the 

Master Signage Plan. 

 

Rick Everson 

Director of Land Development 
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